
 
Although Tremco 440 Tape is not NSF registered, or previously authorized by USDA, it does meet the 

requirements for use in Federally inspected food processing facilities provided it is not used in areas 

where food is being processed, prepared or packaged. The material must also be applied in a manner 

which prevents any direct or indirect contamination of food. Additionally, before any food product can 

be placed in the area of treatment, the sealant must be allowed to cure according to manufacturer’s 

recommendations and the area should be sufficiently free of odor to prevent food contamination.  

 

Tremco certifies that heavy metals such as lead, mercury, cadmium, hexavavalent chromium and 

polybrominated biphenyls and polybrominated diphenyl ethers are not used in the production of the 

product listed above. In addition, the composition of this material was reviewed for any possibility of 

residual heavy metals, PBBs and PBDEs and none was noted. Therefore it can be stated that to the best 

of our knowledge, the above listed materials do not contain any of the banned substances for all new 

electrical and electronic equipment. 
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